



# Snowsport England

## *Freestyle Key Committee*

---

Please reply to;

[martin.carr@freestylesnowsports.co.uk](mailto:martin.carr@freestylesnowsports.co.uk)

[www.freestylesnowsports.co.uk](http://www.freestylesnowsports.co.uk)

---

- A. Those present: Martin Carr, Jeff Blackburn, Ian Danby, Ania Wasielewska
- B. Standing Orders: Are there the above present, inc chair, Declaration of interests, Struck off directors, Safeguarding
1. We are still waiting feedback from IF regarding slope and cross indoor events for 2018
  2. There are possible dates for an outdoor moguls in Austria at the end of March and the end of April, discussions are on-going
  3. JB reported that he has presented the moguls indoor plan to CF, they are discussing this with finance and will revert soon.
  4. Squad uniforms have been delivered, printed and distributed.
  5. The budget for the Laax training camp has been approve and this is now being sorted.
  6. RT is investigating a training camp option during the Feb half term in 2018.
  7. GV is still investigating dynamic content on the SSE web site.
  8. Date of next meeting – Jan 2018, with options being distributed at the end of December.